
Midwest Fox Squad, 

  

          First I would like to thank the Detachment of Colorado for a great weekend.  

The reports heard were great and it was an honor helping out during your Awards 

Banquet.  It was great to meet many of your members.  

  

        Great job on membership in our region.  As we move closer towards our next 

membership target date of 45% due December 8.  As of November 18 South 

Dakota, Oklahoma and North Dakota have surpassed the 45%, and Montana only 

needing 5 members to reach 45%.  Kansas, Nebraska, Texas, Mexico and 

Wyoming all within reach.  Colorado and New Mexico have a lot of work to do to 

get there as they are both under 30%.  If both of these Detachments were at least in 

the 30 percentile we would ahead of the Southern Region who we trail by less than 

2%.  Let’s keep pushing.   

  

I have also added the Weekly VE&E report and the CWF report.  Congratulations 

to our Region as we lead in per capita at 0.59% and Detachment of Texas for 

Leading all Detachments at $2.08 per Capita. 

  

For God and Country, 

  

Juan R. Torres 

National Vice Commander 

Midwest Region 21-22 
 


